Welcoming Secondary 1 to Girl Guides 2024
Posted on 31 Jan 2024, 10:46am.
Dear parent/guardian,

This week we gladly welcome our Secondary 1 to our guiding family! In Damai Girl Guides Unit, we are
excited to work closely with you in supporting your child's growth and character development through
guiding.

Girl Guides Singapore aims to empower girls and women through fun and challenging programmes,
unique experiences, adventures, and activities. In Damai Girl Guides, our programme aims to develop in
our young girl guides the courage to influence issues they care for and the boldness to strive to build a
better world.

Below are the details of our CCA sessions:

Activity: Girl Guides CCA (Weekly sessions)

Day/Time: Mondays (3.15pm — 4.15pm) & Thursdays (3.15pm — 6.00pm)

Attire: Pe T-shirt and shorts

Things to bring: Water bottle, stationery, a dark-coloured T-shirt and slippers (optional)

We look forward to a wonderful partnership with you in your child's education and character
development. We are certain that your child will have an enjoyable time under the guidance of the
seniors and teachers.

For clarifications, please contact Ms Nurmin Ahmad at Hp: 91164203 or email address:
nurmin_ahmad@schools.gov.sg.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,
Ms Nurmin Ahmad & Ms Tan Chwee Kim

Teachers in-charge of Girl Guides



